Sponsor Credits and acknowledgements

The following official program credit line should appear in all materials relating to the Great Stories Club program:

The Great Stories Club, a reading and discussion series, is a grant initiative of the American Library Association’s Public Programs Office (PPO) and Young Adult Library Service Association (YALSA).

Further Guidelines for Sponsor Acknowledgment

· The credit line above should appear on all printed and other visual materials related to the program, including press releases, brochures, publications, invitations, program flyers, advertisements, press kits, announcements, Web sites and local posters. It should also appear on any signage regarding the program. On all materials, it should appear in a type size that is readable and appropriate to the overall design. 
· Please note that Great Stories Club grant recipients are not permitted to use the Oprah’s Angel Network name or Oprah Winfrey’s name, voice, picture or likeness in any printed or online materials. You are also not permitted to link to www.oprahsangelnetwork.org or www.oprah.com. 
· You may use the American Library Association logo on any materials related to the Great Stories Club program. The logos can be downloaded from www.ala.org/greatstories.
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· In speaking to or sending press releases to newspaper reporters, radio and TV interviewers and other media personnel, please stress that program credit should be included in all articles and features. Some libraries include a line set off at the beginning of press releases saying "Editor: Please do not edit out sponsorship credit in paragraph ___."

· Local sponsor credits: Local sponsor credit should follow the above official program credit line and be in a type size no larger than the program credit. The exception is materials that are entirely supported by another funding source. In those cases, it is still necessary for the credit line above to appear, but the additional sponsor’s credit may appear first and in larger type. 
Questions? Contact Angela Thullen in the ALA Public Programs Office

 at athullen@ala.org or 312-280-5286.

